
Amity Lodge #4    1863-2018 
Be sure to check out or new website @ 

amitylodge4nv.org 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

 February 7th          
Stated Meeting       
George Washington 
Presentation        
Dinner - 6 pm        
Meeting - 7 pm 

 March 7th             
Stated Meeting       
Rainbow Girls    
Dinner - 6 pm         
Meeting - 7 pm 

 April 4th                 
Grand Master’s   
Official Visit         
Public School 
Presentation        
Dinner - 6 pm          
Meeting - 7 pm 

December 2018 
& January 2019  

TRESTLEBOARD 

FROM THE EAST 
My Brethren,  
 

     Amity Lodge #4, was opened on the 3rd Degree of Masonry after a delicious dinner 
served by our Brother Junior Warden Tony R. Martinez. 
     We were proud to have all our Past Masters introduce themselves and thanked them for 
their continuous support and service to Freemasonry. The minutes were read and approved 
from our December stated meeting. A report for the 2019 Officer’s installation was read, 
The bills were reviewed and voted on for payment. 
      We discussed projects on the state of our Lodge’s back steps and for its possible         
solutions (it will wait until spring). The front door’s problem was presented, a report for a 
solution is pending for our next stated meeting. 
     Brother Secretary PM Robert Behling presented an interesting article on “A Brother    
Mason’s New Years Resolution” to remind us about our duties To God, Our families, Our 
Neighbors and Our Country, Well done. 
     As a Master of our Lodge it was an honor and a pleasure to present Brother PM George 
Armstrong his 60-year pin, commemorating all his achievements and contributions to Amity 
Lodge #4. 
     At our next stated meeting, in honor of George Washington, Vince Travens from Carson 
Valley Lodge #33 will be making a big presentation for the occasion.   
 
Most Sincerely and Fraternally, 
Pedro Hernan Leon Rojas, W.M. 
 

 
If you would like to attend any of our meetings or 
activities and need a ride please contact one of the 

officers. 
 
 
 

FROM THE SECRETARY 
     A new on-line system has been introduced to Masonry in Nevada called Grandview.  The 
system is still in its infancy however it has been updated with the most current information 
that the Secretary has regarding Degree Dates, officers, addresses and contact information 
for Amity #4.  Other areas will be coming on-line as the system matures.  If you would like 
to sign up for Grandview just contact the Secretary for your member number.  When you 
have that go to nvmasons.org, go to the Brothers tab and dropdown to the sign-in             
option.  There you will be able to register and navigate the website.  If you find any errors or 
omissions, please contact the Secretary to make the proper changes.   
Email would be preferred secofamity4@outlook.com.    
     I also wish to thank the Brothers who have paid their dues and would like to remind the 
dozen or so Brothers who have not paid to please remit as soon as it is convenient. 
Sincerely and Fraternally:   
Bob Behling PM, Secretary 
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Installation December 15, 2018 


